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Comments: Please do not cut down any old growth trees. I understand that some thinning of forests can be

helpful for the ecosystem.

 

I hike with a local group called Bowling Green KY Hiking Meetup. We often go east to the mountains of KY

&amp; TN. These forests are special places. It is like walking back in time.

 

There is very little hiking in undisturbed areas in south central KY. Mammoth Cave National Park is an hour drive

from Bowling Green, KY. We need more wild areas protected.

 

Again, please do not cut down any old growth trees!


